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Language Arts:  We will be reviewing all of the words we’ve learned so far. Please continue to practice all Kindergarten sight words: dad, mom, I, can, like, go, see, at, it, am, to, my, big.
 We will continue working with reading comprehension skills and practice retelling familiar stories (focusing on the beginning, middle and end of a story).  We will also be focusing on building words with the letters we have learned.  We read the words “bumpy” first by saying just the sounds and then we read them ‘smooth’ by putting the sounds together to make the word.  This skill will carry over into our Writing Workshop time.  I am hoping that by this time in the year students will begin to incorporate more sounds into their writing.

Math:   We will finish with Chapter 7 of Go Math, ‘Represent, Count and Write 11 to 19.’ 
Science: We will continue to discuss the changes in weather and how that affects animals using the terms migration, hibernation and adaptation.
Social Studies:  For the month of December we will be focusing on the words Kindness, Generosity and Goodwill.  We will also discuss the difference between wants and needs.
Dates to Remember

December 22nd—1/2 day of school, dismissal at 11:15
December 22nd—Holiday Break begins at 11:15

January 2nd—School Resumes


Outside Weather
We go outside daily for recess.  Please remember to send your child to school with clothing that is appropriate for the weather.  They will need a jacket, hats, gloves/mittens, snow pants and boots.  It can get chilly outside when they are not prepared.  If possible I encourage you to have your child practice getting ready for outside to help them become more independent (zipping, putting gloves/mittens on, etc).

Needed

· Black, fine point Expo Markers

· Mittens (to keep as extras in the classroom)

Polar Express Party

We will be having a Polar Express Party on Friday, December 22nd.  We will be having some hot chocolate while watching the Polar Express throughout the morning(
I would like to have students participate in a small gift exchange.  We will be making stockings and I would love for each child to bring in something small….small candy cane, Hershey’s kiss, homemade card, a penny, Christmas sticker…something small that will fit in a regular size stocking.  We have 19 children in the class.  Please send in your 19 small gifts in a paper bag labeled with your child’s name—we’ll try to make our gifts a bit ‘magical’ by keeping them a secret and secretly filling the stockings the morning of the 22nd.

Snack

Our snack cupboard is getting low.  I need all families to donate a box/bag of snacks as soon as possible.  The children have snack daily.  I will pass out the same snack to all students.  We have 19 students in our class so please make sure you send in enough for all.  If you have any further questions please let me know!
School-wide Reward

If we can earn 10,000 Viking tickets by December 22nd we will be having a school-wide pajama day on Dec 22nd.  Let’s Go Vikings!


Take Home Book Bags

I will not be sending book bags home next week.  Enjoy the break!
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